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3M Center, 223-3S-33 
St. Paul, MN 
55144-1000 

 
 
 
May 13, 2024 
 
Subject: Discontinuation of 3M™ Thermally Conductive Acrylic Interface Pad 5589H-1.5 
 
Dear Valued 3M Customer,  

In our ongoing efforts to review and streamline our portfolio, 3M™ Thermally Conductive Acrylic Interface Pad 5589H-
1.5 has been identified to be discontinued by the end of October 2024. This discontinuation is part of a global strategy 
for our Bonding & Joining portfolio which considers, among other factors, raw material availability and supply 
continuity.  You have been identified as a purchaser of this product in the last 24 months, therefore we are notifying you 
of the discontinuation.  

3M™ Thermally Conductive Acrylic Interface Pad 5500H-1.5 has been identified as a potential alternative. Determining 
application feasibility is the responsibility of the customer.  

A last time buy, subject to availability, will be offered for these discontinued products through the end of October. If 
you wish to purchase in excess of your historical demand, these orders will be filled on a first come-first serve basis and 
will be subject to material availability. If you have any questions regarding this product discontinuation, please contact 
your local 3M sales representative or application engineer.  

Thank you for your continued support of 3M Automotive Bonding and Joining Solutions.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
Darren Hu 
Global Portfolio Manager - 3M™ Thermally Conductive Acrylic Interface Pads 
3M Automotive and Aerospace Solutions Division 


